Washburn Municipal Enibersity
of
Topeka, Ransag

February 12, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Lducation
Kensas University

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thanks for sending us the one ball. #As
far as the other one is concerned, just forget it as it
was pretty badly worn.

We did have a tough time getting together
with you folks. However, our trouble arising out of that
difficulty seems to have blown over.

.

Sincerely/ your
/ a

) \

1ra Je Bearé;f

Ty

S

J

/

IJBs:fw



